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You don't often get email from lelsey@kenaitze.org. Learn why this is important 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not 
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
I have been a clinician for a year and a half before COVID started and then have 
continued working through COVID, and I am still in a clinician position. Throughout 
COVID, not being required to complete a medical necessity form/ ask for service 
authorizations has allowed me to provide more quality care and more frequent care. I 
have experienced that when a client needs to call and talk for a brief time, or have a 
longer session sometimes and I don’t have to worry if this will affect how much more 
time they have, or try to rush my clients into healing before they are ready has also 
allowed me to relax and complete my job well, and well as encourage me to want to 
come in to work. Requiring service authorizations again will cause more stress, more 
work, less time to be with and have energy for clients, in my day to day work. This 
also will be affecting our intake people who will also have additional work rather than 
being free to talk to potential clients or those who may be in crisis. 

If there will be a service authorization required, I do request that we be able to ask for 
more than the cap if we can explain why this would be necessary. Also to have a 
clear guideline and rating system of how these authorizations are approved. 

Thank you, 

Lacy Elsey, LPC, MHP, CMHS 
Youth Services Clinician 

Office: 907-335-7317 (Desk phone) 
Cell: 907-513-1752 
Fax: 888-491-3243 
www.kenaitze.org 
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this transmission are strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify 
us immediately at (907) 335-7548. 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use 
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please notify us by reply e-mail or by 
telephone at (907) 335-7200 / (907) 335-7500 and immediately delete this message and any and all of its 
attachments. Chiqinik! (Thank You) 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by 
Mimecast. 


